
 

Classification - Public 

                                           
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: 

 
Please note that the following, WCC approved out of hours 
works will be taking place within the new welfare 
accommodation block on South Audley Street as follows: 
 
Saturday 22 Oct (1pm to 4pm) Sunday 23 October (9am to 
4pm) 
 

 Installing the under gantry lift. 
 Cleaning and sealing the cladded staircase, including 

painting afterwards. 
 Cleaning the viewing deck, including painting afterwards. 
 Removing lift materials. 
 Strict adherence to our BPM measures will be observed 

throughout the works. 
 The works will not be disruptive. 

 
In all circumstances we will be adhering to our BPM measures 
throughout. 
 
Please contact Peter Walsh on 07767 858638 or email 
peter.walsh@macegroup.com if you have any concerns, 
comments or complaints. 
 
 
 


